WELCOME, GREYHOUNDS!

PHS SUPPLIES

Pullman High School teachers who require
specific supplies will let the students know
within the first couple of weeks of school.
Students are encouraged to purchase their
own basic supplies of lined paper (bound or
loose), pens, pencils, backpack and any
organizational items they prefer. Higher
level math courses often provide the
required calculators so families should not
purchase such items until they confirm it is
needed.

Students can also ask talk to their guidance
counselor if they need assistance obtaining
basic supplies to feel prepared for classes.




